
Monday, January 21

6:30 - 8 p.m. 

Joanne and Peter 
Kenny Theatre

Staging Disability: 
A Playwright’s Perspective 

with Emil Sher

Emil Sher is the playwright of “The Boy in the Moon”, which is a play that 
was recently performed at the Grand Theatre. “The Boy in the Moon” was an 
adaptation of a book written by Ian Brown, which described a family’s journey 
with a son who has profound disabilities. 

Free admission All welcome


